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Public Open House for SR 52 and US 41 Widening Projects 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting a public open house that will 

feature two Land O’ Lakes projects in Pasco County: 

o Financial project number 256323-1-52-01: construction widening of SR 52 to a six-lane 

road from the Suncoast Parkway to east of US 41. Other improvements include 

widening approximately 1 mile of US 41 approaching the SR 52 intersection and adding 

a 12-foot multi-use trail along the north side of SR 52. 

Click the following link for more information on this project: 

http://www.fdottampabay.com/project/266/256323-1-52-01 

o Financial project number 256324-2-52-01: design update on future widening of US 41 

to a four-lane divided road from north of Connerton Boulevard to south of SR 52. 

In addition, a shared use path will be built along the east side of US 41. 

Click the following link for more information on this project: 

http://www.fdottampabay.com/project/257/256324-2-52-01 

The open house will be from 4:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at the 

Land O’ Lakes Heritage Park Community Center, 5401 Land O’ Lakes Boulevard, Land O’ 

Lakes, FL 34639. 

There will be no formal presentation; therefore, we encourage you to drop in at your 

convenience during the above listed hours to review the project display boards and speak with 

project staff.  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status. Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) 

should contact Alex Henry, Public Involvement Coordinator by phone at (813) 975-6405, or via 

email at alex.henry@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the open house. If you are 

hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-

8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 

If you would like more information on these projects, please email the department at 

roadwork@dot.state.fl.us. 
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